
 
CITY OF BLAINE, MINNESOTA 

 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING CONCERNING CENTURYLINK CABLE 

TELEVISION FRANCHISE ORDINANCE 
 
The North Metro Telecommunications Commission (the “Commission”), on behalf of the City of 
Blaine, Minnesota (the “City”), has reviewed a cable television franchise application from 
CenturyLink to provide cable communications service in the City.  The Commission has 
negotiated and recommended for approval a cable television franchise to the City.   
 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the City, as part of the cable television franchise process, 
will open a public hearing on Thursday, November 19, 2015.  The public hearing will commence 
at 8:00 p.m., or as soon thereafter as individuals and/or organizations, including CenturyLink, 
may be heard, at the City Hall Council Chambers, located at 10801 Town Square Drive NE, 
Blaine, Minnesota.  For directions to the City Council Chambers or for questions regarding the 
public hearing contact Lisa Derr, Administration Technician at lderr@ci.blaine.mn.us or 763-
785-6120 or Heidi Arnson, the Commission’s Executive Director, at 763-231-2801 or 
harnson@northmetrotv.com.  For hearing impaired persons planning to attend who need an 
interpreter or other person with disabilities who require auxiliary aide contact City Hall. 
 
The purpose of the public hearing is to permit interested persons and organizations to the 
opportunity to comment and a reasonable opportunity to be heard on the recommended cable 
television franchise for CenturyLink.  A copy of the recommended cable television franchise can 
be obtained from the City Clerk or from the Commission’s Executive Director.   
 

___________________________________ 
Catherine M. Sorensen, CMC, City Clerk 
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